
 Examiners. This policy is to assure 
a Grinnell College TEP candidate’s understanding of the type of license they will be awarded 
upon successful completion of the State of Iowa requirements for licensure. Each TEP 
candidate will be asked to sign a letter of understanding upon acceptance to the Grinnell TEP. 

If a Grinnell College TEP candidate wishes to seek teaching licensure in a state other than 
Iowa, the candidate must know that e


